
Long Beach Street Commission Minutes
Wednesday January 17th, 2018

Members present: Tom Dolph, Jane Neulieb, Dan Tannas

Meeting came to order at 5:30 PM

Mr. Dolph reports that snow removal is proceeding normally. Only minor and routine 
maintenance has been required on equipment.

Street Commission members have been invited to attend a public meeting of the Parks 
Department on February 28 at 6 PM. Planning and coordination of work on beach stops 
will be on the agenda.

Road salt supply is adequate so far this season. There was heavy usage between 
Christmas and New Year’s Day, along with a delivery delay; in such periods there is a 
concern that the town might not have an adequate supply. Because of possible shortages 
and the expense of storage, Long Beach may need to discontinue the supply of salt to 
Trail Creek and Duneland Beach. The Street Commission will make a recommendation to 
the Town Board at its February meeting.

The town’s drainage pipe located at 1636 Lakeshore Drive will be shortened as soon as 
spring weather permits. Additional pipe is the homeowner’s responsibility and must be 
handled by a private contractor. Mr. Dolph has agreed to follow up and assist the 
homeowner with a recommendation.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM.


